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Hydrant Use - Hartsdale- 6/26/22- 9am – 11am

	The Hartsdale Fire Department will be conducting an exercise on the Woodlands Campus on Sunday June 26th 2022. The use of the hydrant in front of the Stone Oaks Complex will start approximately at 9:00 am and conclude approximately at 11:00am. This action is necessary to exercise the Hartsdale Fire Departments water relay plan. 
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	Greenburgh Water District Customers in the neighborhood in proximity to this hydrant may expect temporary periods of discolored water and lowered pressure resulting from this exercise. This discoloration consists primarily of harmless silt and air and does not affect the safety of the water. For further information, customers may contact the Greenburgh Water Department at 914-989-1900 or visit the Town website www.greenburghny.com.
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